Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Reply from DECC re S0016-02 - New Dumping at Sea Application - Rosslare Europort

From: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 1 February 2022 14:50

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>; Planning Advisory
<PlanningAdvisory@decc.gov.ie>

Subject: Reply from DECC re S0016-02 - New Dumping at Sea Application - Rosslare Europort

Reference S0016-02

Good afternoon,
Please see below a reply from Ms. Trish Smullen on behalf of Geological Survey Ireland (a division of the Department
of Environment, Climate and Communications) for the subject below.

Regards,
Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,
Enda Brady, o&
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From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 1 February 2022 10:33

To: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Cc: Clare Glanville <Clare.Glanville@decc.gov.ie>; GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSl.ie>
Subject: Re: EIS 22/17 - New Dumping at Sea Application - Rosslare Europort

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to your email dated 24 January 2022, regarding the application S0016-02 larnrod Eireann -
New Dumping at Sea Application - Rosslare Europort, please note that Geological Survey Ireland has no
specific comment or observations to make on this matter at this time.

If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me
Trish Smullen, or my colleague Clare Glanville at GSIPlanning@gsi.ie.
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Yours sincerely,

Trish Smullen
Geological Survey Ireland
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